St Mary-Holy Cross (SMHC) Finance Council (FC) October 20, 2020

Attendance: Dave Pottebaum, Doug Jones, Sarah Baumberger, Diane Gannon, Larry Davis, Fr. Andrew Windschiti and by Audio Sue Tollefson and Heidi Ackerman

President Pottebaum called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm

Father led us in Prayer

Larry Davis is a new member on the FC. Thank you Larry for joining us and we are looking forward to your input.

Doug move that we approve September minutes and Sue seconded.

The financial were discussed. Good news we are running under budget. Heidi move we approve the financials and Diane seconded.

Old Business

Just one question from the parish after the financial report was given to them concerning the money we received from the gov't. At this time it looks like it will all be forgiven.

We are still in need of another bid for roof replacement to St. Mary's. The roof on the gathering space is not that old and possibly have some warrenty available.

Dave is retiring from FC at the end of the year. Heidi and Sue have volunteered to be Co-Presidents till June 30, 2021 (end of fiscal year) at which time Larry will consider the leadership. Sue will meet with Dave to go over financials.

November meeting is third Tuesday Nov.17, at 6:30pm We might have a additional meeting if needed.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:45 pm Father led us in prayer